
 

 
 

                 UNION EUROPEENNE ET MEDITERRANEENNE DE TIR A L’ARC 
 

             EUROPEAN AND MEDITERRANEAN ARCHERY UNION  
 
 
Ref.n.14/07 
Rome, 30 January 2007    To Presidents of European Archery   

Federation 
cc. EMAU Council Member 

EMAU 3D Committee 
FITA Secretary General 

 
 
 
 
Dear Presidents,  
 

I would like to inform you that during the last Council Meeting it was decided 
the date of the first 3D European Championships 2008 that will take place during the 
first or second week of October 2008. 
 

All the European Federations are kindly requested to send as soon as possible 
the bid to organize such a tournament. The bids must be sent to EMAU Secretary 
General.  
 

Furthermore, I would like to inform you that the updated 3D Rules are 
available on EMAU website. Please, take note that the rules already sent you had 
been slightly changed.  
 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. Best regards, 
 
 
          Marinella Pisciotti 
          Secretary General 

           
 
 


